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Women in India Jan 28 2020 Theology can become quite futile if it does not emerge from the day-to-day
lives of the people. Theology, on its part, has to be answerable to the church and society and fulfill
its noble mission of contributing towards the transformation of the present order of the church and
society. This book ultimately has this aim. By identifying the ideological underpinnings that emerge
from the perceptions of women, this book indicates possible future directions in the area of theology.
The uniqueness of this book lies in its contextual focus and the day-to-day lived experiences of women
with their bodies. It is the first of its kind in making a scientific study on the socio-cultural
perceptions of women with regard to their bodies in the context of India. The special contribution of
this book is in bringing to the fore the elements of agency which women exercise in their everyday lives
in spite of their oppressive situations. The unconventional women of this book become possible role
models for women who are voiceless, helpless, and victimized to grow in assertion and affirmation of
their bodies and identities. This book will facilitate women to deconstruct the age-old oppressive
perceptions and construct their identity as women in relation to their bodies and to take hold of their
bodies amidst dehumanization. The book will also facilitate a critical look at the present understanding
of body in Christian theology and provide future directions for the reformulation of the Theology of
Body and Sexuality.
Learn About Beauty And Art Sep 17 2021 How'd we end up with Beauty? If you're ready to think big
thoughts and explore deep feelings: grab something comfortable and your desert of preference. And when
you're comfy, listen up: "People never looked at art so much as through art to something transcendent
and inexpressible, even if they refused to transcend or express. Whatever it was, the art itself was
never the point. The point lay beyond and behind the art, sun behind clouds and heavens behind earth..."
Shades of Difference Jun 26 2022 Shades of Difference examines the significance of skin color in
different societies around the world and its effects on relations between and within racial groups.
Grand Illusions Jul 16 2021 A vivid, engaging account of the artists and artworks that sought to make
sense of America's first total war, Grand Illusions takes readers on a compelling journey through the
major historical events leading up to and beyond US involvement in WWI to discover the vast and
pervasive influence of the conflict on American visual culture. David M. Lubin presents a highly
original examination of the era's fine arts and entertainment to show how they ranged from patriotic
idealism to profound disillusionment. In stylishly written chapters, Lubin assesses the war's impact on
two dozen painters, designers, photographers, and filmmakers from 1914 to 1933. He considers well-known
figures such as Marcel Duchamp, John Singer Sargent, D. W. Griffith, and the African American outsider
artist Horace Pippin while resurrecting forgotten artists such as the mask-maker Anna Coleman Ladd, the
sculptor Gertrude Vanderbilt Whitney, and the combat artist Claggett Wilson. The book is liberally
furnished with illustrations from epoch-defining posters, paintings, photographs, and films. Armed with
rich cultural-historical details and an interdisciplinary narrative approach, David Lubin creatively
upends traditional understandings of the Great War's effects on the visual arts in America.
Women Who Kill Jan 10 2021 Women Who Kill explores several lines of inquiry: the female murderer as a
figure that destabilizes order; the tension between criminal and victim; the relationship between crime
and expression (or the lack thereof); and the paradox whereby a crime can be both an act of destruction
and a creative assertion of agency. In doing so, the contributors assess the influence of feminist,
queer and gender studies on mainstream television and cinema, notably in the genres (film noir, horror,
melodrama) that have received the most critical attention from this perspective. They also analyse the
politics of representation by considering these works of fiction in their contexts and addressing some
of the ambiguities raised by postfeminism. The book is structured in three parts: Neo-femmes Fatales;
Action Babes and Monstrous Women. Films and series examined include White Men Are Cracking Up (1994);
Hit & Miss (2012); Gone Girl (2014); Terminator (1984); The Walking Dead (2010); Mad Max: Fury Road
(2015); Contagion (2011) and Ex Machina (2015) among others.
What Gamers Want Mar 31 2020 What Gamers Want - A Framework to Predict Gaming Habits provides students
and professionals with a usable and strategic understanding of consumer behaviour and Artificial

Intelligence field. The authors believe that knowledge of the factors that influence consumer behaviour
and the popular techniques of Artificial Intelligence field, with practice, can be used to determine the
Gamin habits of the gamers. Hence, the text integrates theory, consumer behaviour models and popular
techniques of Artificial Intelligence field.
Cyberbullying Jul 24 2019 As social media and other internet platforms develop and connect users in
increasingly unique ways, the opportunities for cyberbullying to occur on those platforms develop as
well. The demographics for cyberbullying are diverse too, including everyone from young teens to
celebrities who are more used to public scrutiny. In this collection of articles, readers will discover
how news coverage of cyberbullying has evolved, and how law enforcement, app developers, and even
advertisers are involved in combatting this serious and sometimes deadly trend. Media literacy terms and
questions will enhance readers' connection to the text.
Birds For Dummies Apr 12 2021 Your one-stop guide to caring for your avian companion Pet birds are
intelligent, affectionate, and rewarding companions. No matter what bird you choose, you need to set up
a happy home for him with the right stuff. You also need to keep your bird healthy by performing routine
care and knowing what a healthy bird looks like and how he behaves. This friendly guide describes the
birds that make the best pets, explains how to select the bird that's best for you, offers tips on
bonding with your feathered friend, and provides expert advice on feeding and environmental enrichment
that will keep these intelligent pets engaged. Benefit from a full-color guide to pet birds Choose the
right bird based on your budget and lifestyle Create a bird-friendly environment that minimizes noise
and mess Bond with your winged pet If you’re ready for your love of birds to take flight, this book has
everything you need.
Dying to be Beautiful Dec 29 2019 This book offers a ladder out of the black hole of food fixations.
The author reviews the standard therapies and includes appendices on books and treatment resources. But
it is the detailed, heart-rending stories of struggle and triumph --including Schwirzer's own-- that
lift the heart.
The Feather Thief Aug 29 2022
Made Up Oct 19 2021 Made Up exposes the multibillion-dollar beauty industry that promotes unrealistic
beauty standards through a market basket of advertising tricks, techniques, and technologies. Cosmetics
magnate Charles Revson, a founder of Revlon, was quoted as saying, "In the factory, we make cosmetics.
In the store, we sell hope." This pioneering entrepreneur, who built an empire on the foundation of nail
polish, captured the unvarnished truth about the beauty business in a single metaphor: hope in a jar.
Made Up: How the Beauty Industry Manipulates Consumers, Preys on Women’s Insecurities, and Promotes
Unattainable Beauty Standards is a thorough examination of innovative, and often controversial,
advertising practices used by beauty companies to persuade consumers, mainly women, to buy discretionary
goods like cosmetics and scents. These approaches are clearly working: the average American woman will
spend around $300,000 on facial products alone during her lifetime. This revealing book traces the
evolution of the global beauty industry, discovers what makes beauty consumers tick, explores the
persistence and pervasiveness of the feminine beauty ideal, and investigates the myth-making power of
beauty advertising. It also examines stereotypical portrayals of women in beauty ads, looks at celebrity
beauty endorsements, and dissects the “looks industry.” Made Upuncovers the reality behind an Elysian
world of fantasy and romance created by beauty brands that won’t tell women the truth about beauty.
The Fishermen and the Dragon Sep 25 2019 A gripping, twisting account of a small town set on fire by
hatred, xenophobia, and ecological disaster—a story that weaves together corporate malfeasance, a battle
over shrinking natural resources, a turning point in the modern white supremacist movement, and one
woman’s relentless battle for environmental justice. By the late 1970s, the fishermen of the Texas Gulf
Coast were struggling. The bays that had sustained generations of shrimpers and crabbers before them
were being poisoned by nearby petrochemical plants, oil spills, pesticides, and concrete. But as their
nets came up light, the white shrimpers could only see one culprit: the small but growing number of
newly resettled Vietnamese refugees who had recently started fishing. Turf was claimed. Guns were
flashed. Threats were made. After a white crabber was killed by a young Vietnamese refugee in selfdefense, the situation became a tinderbox primed to explode, and the Grand Dragon of the Texas Knights
of the Ku Klux Klan saw an opportunity to stoke the fishermen’s rage and prejudices. At a massive Klan
rally near Galveston Bay one night in 1981, he strode over to an old boat graffitied with the words
U.S.S. VIET CONG, torch in hand, and issued a ninety-day deadline for the refugees to leave or else
“it’s going to be a helluva lot more violent than Vietnam!” The white fishermen roared as the boat
burned, convinced that if they could drive these newcomers from the coast, everything would return to
normal. A shocking campaign of violence ensued, marked by burning crosses, conspiracy theories, death
threats, torched boats, and heavily armed Klansmen patrolling Galveston Bay. The Vietnamese were on the
brink of fleeing, until a charismatic leader in their community, a highly decorated colonel, convinced
them to stand their ground by entrusting their fate with the Constitution. Drawing upon a trove of neverbefore-published material, including FBI and ATF records, unprecedented access to case files, and scores
of firsthand interviews with Klansmen, shrimpers, law enforcement, environmental activists, lawyers,
perpetrators and victims, Johnson uncovers secrets and secures confessions to crimes that went unsolved
for more than forty years. This explosive investigation of a forgotten story, years in the making,
ultimately leads Johnson to the doorstep of the one woman who could see clearly enough to recognize the
true threat to the bays—and who now represents the fishermen’s last hope.
Flags and Faces Nov 07 2020 "From the sinking of the Lusitania in 1915 to the declaration of war
against Germany in 1917, American artists and designers used their well-honed visual skills to campaign
for or against intervention. During this period, Old Glory assumed its present role as a patriotic icon.

After the war, as Americans tried to forget the horrors their soldiers had encountered abroad, medical
advances in facial reconstruction for disfigured combatants gave rise to cosmetic plastic surgery and a
flourishing makeup industry, elements in a conspicuously new distaste for plainness and aging and
obsession with youth and beauty. Flags and Faces analyzes these respective aspects of American visual
culture in the shadow of the First World War"--Provided by publisher.
Gender Feb 29 2020 A landmark publication in the social sciences, Linda Lindsey’s Gender is the most
comprehensive textbook to explore gender sociologically, as a critical and fundamental dimension of a
person’s identity, interactions, development, and role and status in society. Ranging in scope from the
everyday lived experiences of individuals to the complex patterns and structures of gender that are
produced by institutions in our global society, the book reveals how understandings of gender vary
across time and place and shift along the intersecting lines of race, ethnicity, culture, sexuality,
class and religion. Arriving at a time of enormous social change, the new, seventh edition extends its
rigorous, theoretical approach to reflect on recent events and issues with insights that challenge
conventional thought about the gender binary and the stereotypes that result. Recent and emerging topics
that are investigated include the #MeToo and LGBTQ-rights movements, political misogyny in the Trump
era, norms of masculinity, marriage and family formation, resurgent feminist activism and praxis, the
gendered workplace, and profound consequences of neoliberal globalization. Enriching its sociological
approach with interdisciplinary insight from feminist, biological, psychological, historical, and
anthropological perspectives, the new edition of Gender provides a balanced and broad approach with
readable, dynamic content that furthers student understanding, both of the importance of gender and how
it shapes individual trajectories and social processes in the U.S. and across the globe.
Gender Roles Feb 08 2021 Offers a sociological perspective of gender that can be applied to our lives.
Focusing on the most recent research and theory–both in the U.S. and globally–Gender Roles, 6e provides
an in-depth, survey and analysis of modern gender roles and issues from a sociological perspective. The
text integrates insights and research from other disciplines such as biology, psychology, anthropology,
and history to help build more robust theories of gender roles.
Pop Culture in Latin America and the Caribbean Aug 05 2020 This insightful book introduces the most
important trends, people, events, and products of popular culture in Latin America and the Caribbean. •
Explores controversial issues like censorship, gender, cultural imperialism, and globalization • Allows
for cross-cultural comparisons between Latin America, the Caribbean, and the United States • Enables
quick access to areas of interest through well-organized entries and helpful topic introductions •
Features a discussion on the influence of modern technologies—the Internet, social media, and video
games—in Latin American cultures • Provides substantial citations and references on each element of
popular culture
Der indische Online-Heiratsmarkt Aug 17 2021 In Indien wirft das Thema Eheschließung Fragen
individueller und kultureller Identität im Spannungsfeld von gesellschaftlichem Wandel und Kontinuität
auf. Am rasant wachsenden indischen Online-Heiratsmarkt lassen sich diese Fragen besonders eindrücklich
im Zusammenhang mit der Medienentwicklung diskutieren. Die Autorin beschreibt die gleichzeitig global
ausgerichteten, aber als ‚indisch‘ konnotierten Online-Heiratsmärkte und zeigt, wie sich diese in die
Ausdifferenzierungsprozesse der indischen und transnationalen Medienlandschaft einfügen. In einem
zweiten Schritt stellt sie Konzepte von Weiblichkeit und Ehe vor, die diese Portale transportieren, und
analysiert den Umgang der Nutzerinnen mit den Erwartungen und Rollenklischees, die Familie und
Gesellschaft an sie herantragen.
Women's Lives around the World: A Global Encyclopedia [4 volumes] Oct 07 2020 Providing an in-depth
look at the lives of women and girls in approximately 150 countries, this multivolume reference set
offers readers transnational and postcolonial analysis of the many issues that are critical to the
survival and success of women and girls. • Presents a broad postcolonial feminist examination of the
lives of women and girls worldwide through essays about the female experience in individual countries •
Provides sidebars that highlight details about individual women and interesting topics that affect women
and girls • Includes primary source documents that offer readers a direct look at important statements,
laws, and policies about women and girls
The Feather Thief Oct 31 2022 SHORTLISTED FOR THE GOLD DAGGER AWARD 'A tale of obsession ... vivid and
arresting' The Times One summer evening in 2009, twenty-year-old musical prodigy Edwin Rist broke into
the Natural History Museum at Tring, home to one of the largest ornithological collections in the world.
Once inside, Rist grabbed as many rare bird specimens as he was able to carry before escaping into the
darkness. Kirk Wallace Johnson was waist-deep in a river in New Mexico when his fly-fishing guide first
told him about the heist. But what would possess a person to steal dead birds? And had Rist paid for his
crime? In search of answers, Johnson embarked upon a worldwide investigation, leading him into the
fiercely secretive underground community obsessed with the Victorian art of salmon fly-tying. Was Edwin
Rist a genius or narcissist? Mastermind or pawn?
Integral Theory in Action Jul 04 2020 Leading scholar-practitioners discuss the strengths, limits, and
potential of Integral Theory and the AQAL model.
Adorning Bodies Jun 14 2021 How is meaning in our bodies constructed? To what extent is meaning in
bodies innate, evolved through biological adaptations? To what extent is meaning in bodies culturally
constructed? Does it change when we adorn ourselves in dress? In Adorning Bodies, Marilynn Johnson draws
on evolutionary theory and philosophy in order to think about art, beauty, and aesthetics. Considering
meaning in bodies and bodily adornment, she explores how the ways we use our bodies are similar to - yet
at other times different from - animals. Johnson engages with the work of evolutionary theorists,
philosophers of language, and cultural theorists - Charles Darwin, H. P. Grice, and Roland Barthes

respectively - to examine both natural and non-natural meanings. She addresses how both systems of
meaning signify relevant information to other humans, with respect to both bodies and clothes. Johnson
also demonstrates that how we dress could negatively influence the way our bodies can be read, and how
some humans and animals use their bodies to deceive.
Cancer is an Chance Nov 27 2019 Sonya is 29 - recently pregnant with her second child. Happy, content,
fulfillled - just when her world got turned upside down in an instant. Cancer is the devastating
diagnosis. Struck by a rare tumor, with almost no hope for cure by Medicine. Doctors predicted her a
rather short lifespan. But Sonya fights. She wants to live - at all costs - particularly for her
children. An she made it! Ten years after her diagnosis it's a matter close to her heart to encourage
people in similar hopeless situations and to help.
Campus Beauty's Super Visioned Doctor Dec 09 2020 Possessing the ability of perspective and Godly
Doctor, Liu Lang returned to the modern city. The school beauties, the beautiful CEO, the charming star,
and the fiery-hot police flower all jumped into his arms.
F*ck Love Feb 20 2022 Reveals the essentials to look for when seeking a real, lasting relationship
based on mutual attraction, respect, and common interests and goals rather than "feelings."
Cognitive Data Models for Sustainable Environment Oct 26 2019 Cognitive Models for Sustainable
Environment reviews the fundamental concepts of gathering, processing and analyzing data from batch
processes, along with a review of intelligent and cognitive tools that can be used. The book is centered
on evolving novel intelligent/cognitive models and algorithms to develop sustainable solutions for the
mitigation of environmental pollution. It unveils intelligent and cognitive models to address issues
related to the effective monitoring of environmental pollution and sustainable environmental design. As
such, the book focuses on the overall well-being of the global environment for better sustenance and
livelihood. The book covers novel cognitive models for effective environmental pollution data management
at par with the standards laid down by the World Health Organization. Every chapter is supported by reallife case studies, illustrative examples and video demonstrations that enlighten readers. Explores the
development and application of science, engineering and technology in achieving a sustainable lifestyle
for humanity Provides tools, connections and proactive solutions to take sustainability programs to the
next level Offers perspectives for design, development and commissioning of intelligent applications
Provides reviews on the latest intelligent technologies and algorithms related to state-of-the-art
methodologies of monitoring and mitigation of environmental pollution
Beauty Sick Sep 29 2022 “[Beauty Sick] will blow the top off the body image movement…provocative and
necessary.” — Rebellious Magazine An award-winning psychology professor reveals how the cultural
obsession with women's appearance is an epidemic that harms women's ability to get ahead and to live
happy, meaningful lives, in this powerful, eye-opening work in the vein of Peggy Orenstein and Sheryl
Sandberg. Today’s young women face a bewildering set of contradictions when it comes to beauty. They
don’t want to be Barbie dolls but, like generations of women before them, are told they must look like
them. They’re angry about the media’s treatment of women but hungrily consume the outlets that belittle
them. They mock modern culture’s absurd beauty ideal and make videos exposing Photoshopping tricks, but
feel pressured to emulate the same images they criticize by posing with a "skinny arm." They understand
that what they see isn’t real but still download apps to airbrush their selfies. Yet these same young
women are fierce fighters for the issues they care about. They are ready to fight back against their
beauty-sick culture and create a different world for themselves, but they need a way forward. In Beauty
Sick, Dr. Renee Engeln, whose TEDx talk on beauty sickness has received more than 250,000 views, reveals
the shocking consequences of our obsession with girls’ appearance on their emotional and physical health
and their wallets and ambitions, including depression, eating disorders, disruptions in cognitive
processing, and lost money and time. Combining scientific studies with the voices of real women of all
ages, she makes clear that to truly fulfill their potential, we must break free from cultural forces
that feed destructive desires, attitudes, and words—from fat-shaming to denigrating commentary about
other women. She provides inspiration and workable solutions to help girls and women overcome negative
attitudes and embrace their whole selves, to transform their lives, claim the futures they deserve, and,
ultimately, change their world.
Walter Pater's European Imagination Aug 24 2019 Walter Pater's European Imagination addresses Pater's
literary cosmopolitanism as the first in-depth study of his fiction in dialogue with European
literature. Pater's short pieces of fiction, the so-called 'imaginary portraits', trace the development
of the European self over a period of some two thousand years. They include elements of travelogue and
art criticism, together with discourses on myth, history, and philosophy. Examining Pater's methods of
composition, use of narrative voice, and construction of character, the book draws on all of Pater's
oeuvre and includes discussions of a range of his unpublished manuscripts, essays, and reviews. It
engages with Pater's dialogue with the visual portrait and problematises the oscillation between type
and individual, the generic and the particular, which characterises both the visual and the literary
portrait. Exploring Pater's involvement with nineteenth-century historiography and collective memory,
the book positions Pater's fiction solidly within such nineteenth-century genres as the historical novel
and the Bildungsroman, while also discussing the portraits as specimens of biographical writing. As the
'Ur-texts' from which generations of modernist life-writing developed, Pater's 'imaginary portraits'
became pivotal for such modernist writers as Virginia Woolf and Harold Nicolson. Walter Pater's European
Imagination explores such twentieth-century successors, together with French contemporaries like SainteBeuve and followers like Marcel Schwob.
Seventeen Ultimate Guide to Beauty Jan 22 2022 When it comes to teen beauty advice, no brand is more
trusted than Seventeen, the #1 best-selling monthly teen magazine. Seventeen Ultimate Guide to Beauty is

a girl's handbook to celebrating her natural beauty. It’s packed with clear, customized service that
helps make the most of her skin tone, her face shape, her hair texture, and her style! Each chapter is
filled with detailed how-tos, amazing inspiration, and awesome advice from Seventeen’s editors and the
Beauty Smarties, our real-girl beauty experts, to help the reader have fun with her look!.Seventeen
Ultimate Guide to Beauty is broken down into three main sections: makeup, hair, and a resource guide.
Makeup is organized by five beauty vibes—Girly, Boho, Classic, Glam, and Edgy—and shows you how to look
great for any occasion (school, weekend, party, date). Each vibe offers exclusive makeup looks from
Seventeen’s Beauty Smarties, insider secrets from celeb experts, and an inspiration board filled with
runway, red carpet, and real girl ideas. Hair is organized by styles: braids and twists, waves and
curls, updos and buns, sleek and straight, and ponytails. Each chapter includes easy-to-do styles for
every occasion, a Smarties spotlight, celeb tricks, and an inspiration board. The book ends with
comprehensive resource guides to getting clear skin and great nails—and gives detailed info on getting
ready for a big event, like prom or sweet sixteen.
The Feather Thief May 14 2021 As heard on NPR's This American Life “Absorbing . . . Though it's nonfiction, The Feather Thief contains many of the elements of a classic thriller.” —Maureen Corrigan,
NPR’s Fresh Air “One of the most peculiar and memorable true-crime books ever.” —Christian Science
Monitor A rollicking true-crime adventure and a captivating journey into an underground world of
fanatical fly-tiers and plume peddlers, for readers of The Stranger in the Woods, The Lost City of Z,
and The Orchid Thief. On a cool June evening in 2009, after performing a concert at London's Royal
Academy of Music, twenty-year-old American flautist Edwin Rist boarded a train for a suburban outpost of
the British Museum of Natural History. Home to one of the largest ornithological collections in the
world, the Tring museum was full of rare bird specimens whose gorgeous feathers were worth staggering
amounts of money to the men who shared Edwin's obsession: the Victorian art of salmon fly-tying. Once
inside the museum, the champion fly-tier grabbed hundreds of bird skins—some collected 150 years earlier
by a contemporary of Darwin's, Alfred Russel Wallace, who'd risked everything to gather them—and escaped
into the darkness. Two years later, Kirk Wallace Johnson was waist high in a river in northern New
Mexico when his fly-fishing guide told him about the heist. He was soon consumed by the strange case of
the feather thief. What would possess a person to steal dead birds? Had Edwin paid the price for his
crime? What became of the missing skins? In his search for answers, Johnson was catapulted into a yearslong, worldwide investigation. The gripping story of a bizarre and shocking crime, and one man's
relentless pursuit of justice, The Feather Thief is also a fascinating exploration of obsession, and
man's destructive instinct to harvest the beauty of nature.
The Readers' Advisory Guide to Genre Fiction, Third Edition Nov 19 2021 Everyone’s favorite guide to
fiction that’s thrilling, mysterious, suspenseful, thought-provoking, romantic, and just plain fun is
back—and better than ever in this completely revamped and revised edition. A must for every readers’
advisory desk, this resource is also a useful tool for collection development librarians and students in
LIS programs. Inside, RA experts Wyatt and Saricks cover genres such as Psychological Suspense, Horror,
Science Fiction, Fantasy, Romance, Mystery, Literary and Historical Fiction, and introduce the concepts
of Adrenaline and Relationship Fiction; include everything advisors need to get up to speed on a genre,
including its appeal characteristics, key authors, sure bets, and trends; demonstrate how genres overlap
and connect, plus suggestions for guiding readers among genres; and tie genre fiction to the whole
collection, including nonfiction, audiobooks, graphic novels, film and TV, poetry, and games. Both
insightful and comprehensive, this matchless guidebook will help librarians become familiar with many
different fiction genres, especially those they do not regularly read, and aid library staff in
connecting readers to books they’re sure to love.
The Body-Image Meaning-Transfer Model: An investigation of the sociocultural impact on individuals‘
body-image Mar 12 2021 This book deals with the impact of the sociocultural environment on body-image in
Western consumer culture. Based on McCracken’s (1986) meaning-transfer model, the author has created a
body-image meaning-transfer (BIMT) model. It suggests how cultural discourse and interactions can shape
individual consumers’ understanding of socially ‘good’ and ‘bad’ bodies. It emphasizes the notable
impact of mainstream advertising, media, and celebrity culture that commonly promote a thin-and-muscular
beauty-ideal, and the process of normalization which implies feelings of guilt, anxiety, public
observation, and failure. Both can ultimately lead to negative body-images and body-dissatisfaction
among individuals. In contrast, alternative campaigns against the current beauty-ideal and towards
healthier body-images are introduced. Two focus group discussions among young adults from the UK and
Germany provide insight into the timeliness of the topic concerned.
Uncompromising Jun 02 2020 Ask any girl on the street what womanhood is about, and you’ll get a blank
stare in return. No one knows. Young women are devoid of vision beyond popularity, material wealth, a
cute boyfriend or a dream career. Even in Christian circles, significant questions are often left
unanswered: What’s the point of purity? Modesty? Femininity? What’s biblical womanhood? Most of all,
girls wonder at the longing in their souls for something greater. Uncompromising: A Heart Claimed By a
Radical Love cuts straight to the heart of young womanhood. Rather than setting up rules, it pulls at
the desire in every woman’s heart to live a life of purpose, fully surrendered to His radical love.
Written in an edgy teen voice, Uncompromising is a collection of “field notes” from the author’s own
search for answers…and the story of how she stumbled upon the one Cause worth dying for. Contains study
questions for group or individual use.
Political Tribes Sep 05 2020 'A beautifully written, eminently readable and uniquely important
challenge to conventional wisdom' J. D. Vance, author of Hillbilly Elegy 'A page-turner and revelation,
Political Tribes will change the way you think' Tim Wu, author of The Attention Merchants In Political

Tribes, Amy Chua argues that we must rediscover an identity that transcends the tribalism we see in
politics today. Enough false slogans of unity, which are just another form of divisiveness. When people
are defined by their differences to each other, extremism becomes the common ground. It is time for a
more difficult unity that acknowledges the reality of our group differences and fights the deep rifts
that divide us.
The Myth of Post-Racial America May 02 2020 The Myth of Post-Racial America provides a history of race
and racism in the United States. These concepts became integral parts of American society through
social, psychological, and political decisions, which are documented so readers can learn about the
origin of myths and stereotypes that have created schisms in our society from its founding to the
present day. This information is essential reading for students and teachers so they can become more
effective in their work and value cultural differences, modes of expression, and learning styles.
Der Federndieb Mar 24 2022 Warum stiehlt ein Dieb aus der ornithologischen Abteilung des Britischen
Naturkundemuseums unzählige Vogelbälger, darunter Darwins Finken und Federkleider von Paradiesvögeln,
einst gesammelt vom Naturforscher Alfred Russel Wallace? Kirk Johnson, ein passionierter Fliegenfischer,
nimmt die Spur der Federn auf und erzählt von seiner abenteuerlichen Recherche, der Begegnung mit dem
Täter – und wie er die Hintermänner schließlich von der Rückgabe des Diebesguts überzeugt.
Icons of Beauty: Art, Culture, and the Image of Women [2 volumes] May 26 2022 What gives beauty such
fascinating power? Why is beauty so easy to recognize but so hard to define? Across cultures and
continents and over the centuries the standards of beauty have changed but the desire to portray beauty,
to praise beauty, and to possess beauty has never diminished. Icons of Beauty offers an enthralling
overview of the most revered icons of female beauty in world art from pre-history to the present. From
images of Eve to Cindy Sherman's self-portraits, from Cleopatra to Madonna, from ancient goddesses to
modern celebrities, this interdisciplinary set offers fresh insight as to how we can use perceptions of
beauty to learn about world cultures, both past and present. Each chapter looks at an individual work of
art to pose a question about the power of beauty. What makes beauty modern? What is the influence of
celebrities? How do women portray their own beauty in a different manner than men? In-depth profiles of
the icons reveal how specific ideas about beauty were developed and expressed, offering a full analysis
of their history, cultural significance, and lasting influence. In addition to renowned works of art,
Icons of Beauty also looks at icons in literature, film, politics, and contemporary entertainment.
Interdisciplinary and multicultural in its approach, chapters inside this set also feature sidebars on
provocative topics and issues, such as foot binding and body adornment; myths and practices; opinions
and interpretations; and even related films, songs, and even comic book characters. Generously
illustrated, this rich set encompasses history, politics, society, women's studies, and art history,
making it an indispensable resource for high school and college students as well as general readers.
Exploring the Critical Issues of Beauty Apr 24 2022 Exploring the Critical Issues of Beauty offers a
wide range of topics on concepts of Beauty from scholars, academics and researchers around the world.
Milady’s Aesthetician Series: Aging Skin Dec 21 2021 Aging Skin, part of Milady's Aesthetician Series,
delves into one of the most popular areas of client concern today. This practical guide offers advice on
a range of topics including the science and treatment of aging skin as well as how to address the
lifestyle factors which affect it. The text includes case studies which will lead the learner through
real-life situations and provide clear and simple guidelines for creating an effective treatment plan
for clients that aims at both reducing the effects of aging through aesthetic treatments as well as
through appropriate home care. The reader will know how to create a healthy aging plan as well as
understand the basics of cosmetic chemistry and organic skin care applied to aging skin, leading to a
higher level of service for future clients. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
The Honeymoon Jun 22 2019 Based on the life of George Eliot, famed author of Middlemarch, this
captivating account of Eliot’s passions and tribulations explores the nature of love in its many guises
Dinitia Smith’s spellbinding novel recounts George Eliot’s honeymoon in Venice in June 1880 following
her marriage to a handsome young man twenty years her junior. When she agreed to marry John Walter
Cross, Eliot was recovering from the death of George Henry Lewes, her beloved companion of twenty-six
years. Eliot was bereft: left at the age of sixty to contemplate profound questions about her physical
decline, her fading appeal, and the prospect of loneliness. In her youth, Mary Ann Evans—who would later
be known as George Eliot—was a country girl, considered too plain to marry, so she educated herself in
order to secure a livelihood. In an era when female novelists were objects of wonder, she became the
most famous writer of her day—with a male nom de plume. The Honeymoon explores different kinds of love,
and of the possibilities of redemption and happiness even in an imperfect union. Smith integrates
historical truth with her own rich rendition of Eliot’s inner voice, crafting a page-turner that is as
intelligent as it is gripping.
Beauty, Women's Bodies and the Law Jul 28 2022 What makes a woman’s body beautiful? Plastic surgery,
cosmetic surgery and non-surgical interventions such as Botox are changing women’s bodies physically and
affecting cultural notions and expectations of what it means to be a woman. Yet where does the law
stand? Is the renovation of women’s bodies legal? This book explores a range of topics, including:
whether shape-changing by surgical and non-surgical means is ‘really’ what women want; the question of
legal intervention when operations, injections and other methods go wrong; the impact of consent
determinations on whether women can or cannot freely seek changes to their body structure; and the role
which culture and social expectations play in women’s decision-making. Taking a legal perspective on the
vast range of ‘beauty’ interventions available to women, Scutt discusses women’s perceptions of body and
beauty, pressures on women to conform to ‘idealised’ notions of the perfect woman’s body, and outcomes

of legal actions including those taken by individual women who are unhappy with results, as well as
those launched against companies trading in products advertised as safe and for women’s benefit. Beauty,
Women’s Bodies and the Law will appeal to readers with an interest in women’s and gender studies, law,
and cultural studies.
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